Leone Huerfano Gravel Pit #2 M-2010-004 has been inspected by Leone Sand & Gravel, Wayne Leone
and Frank Leone. It was also inspected by Patrick Lennberg on 6-24-2020 and all has been found to be
satisfactory during the inspections.

On July 9, 2020 a technical revision addressing the depth of the mining was approved and increased the
depth from 30 to 40 feet.

Frank Leone, Manager

Leone Sand & Gravel, LLC



